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Title: 

Comments: Dear Mr Turner, 

I am writing to support the Lemon Gulch trail network project. I am enthusiastic about the design of non-

motorized trails for specific user groups in the Ochocos. Specifically, I urge the Forest Service to adopt

Alternative 2 - the full 51.3-mile network - because it offers the most attractive range of riding styles for mountain

bikers and as concluded in the draft EA, it poses no significant environmental impact. Mountain bikers not only

bring tourism dollars to the area, but are known to be stewards of the land where trail building and trail riding is is

involved. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Robin


